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Andrew Samuel

From: O'brien Property Consultancy Ltd [opcltd@xtra.co.nz]
Sent: Thursday, 19 September 2002 13:49

To: andrew.samuel@wrc.govt.nz

Subject: Ngauranga Reservoir

Andrew,

You have asked me to confirm that the Wellington Regionai Council is the owner of the land on
which the Ngauranga reservoir is located. | do confirm that. The land was previously owned by
the Wellington City Council. The City Council land has been subdivided and a portion sold to the
Regional Council. Survey has been completed and we are awaiting title. The consideration has
been paid.

| trust this is what you require.

Regards
Peter at OPC





